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7.3 Petition – Stop Current Plans to Redevelop Lagoon Reserve 

A Petition containing 832 signatures, was received from local residents.  

The Petition states the following:-  

- The City of Port Phillip currently plans to spend 15 million dollars to redevelop Lagoon
Reserve with a predominate focus of Sporting Grounds.

- The Reserve will be closed for a year during construction period, (commencing 30th
November 2023) displacing the local community who uses Lagoon Reserve daily.

- Noise pollution, parking availability, lack of safe alternative to dog owners, repurposing of
common green space while alternative Sports Facilities exist in the City of Port Phillip.

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council receives and notes the Petition and provides a response to a future Council meeting.   

ATTACHMENTS Nil 




